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Dear committee members and all those concerned,
As a young pregnant mother I urge this bill to be passed.
In my age bracket, as per the CDC statistics I have a 99.98%
chance of full recovery after getting Covid-19. I certainly do not 
wish to have this happen, or anyone else. That being said the statistics
are evident that as a young healthy person my chance at surviving vs 
the unknown of receiving an experimental vaccine does not make a logical choice for my own
health and well-being. Especially as there have been reports of inflammation of some 
women’s placenta who have been vaccinated and the unknowns of reproductive health 
affects from being vaccinated. I urge this Bill to pass to protect the rights of all citizens to 
bodily autonomy, especially in the ‘oldest’ average age state in the country which needs its 
young families to be healthy and thriving to continue a solid economy and workforce.


